
Pre-entry  

Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 15th May 7pm 

Pre Entry Workshops 
(For your child) 

Thursday 17th May 1.30-2.30pm 

and 

Tuesday 22nd May 1.30-2.30pm 

You and your child are invited to attend  

a pre-entry lunch on 

 Tuesday 12th June 11.30am-12.15pm 

This is a good opportunity for you to experience 

school dinners prior to starting in August  



 
 


